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Call of the wild
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Brett Haverstock talks to retired music teacher Matt
Campagna at a table outside the Silver City Food Co-
op on Tuesday afternoon. Haverstock is doing
outreach and education for the Center for Biological
Diversity on the Mexican gray wolf. Haverstock will
be outside the Food Co-op from noon to 4 p.m. on
Thursday and Saturday conducting a letter-writing
action campaign encouraging people to write to
Congressman Teague supporting the Mexican gray
wolf and encouraging the Fish and Wildlife Service
to rewrite the 1982 Mexican Gray Wolf Recovery
Plan.




